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	This Week:
This week we have started a new unit, the story we are reading is called ‘The King Who Banned the Dark’ however we have not read it yet so please do not share it with your child. We have been using clues from the text to predict what we think the story is going to be about.


In maths the children have been learning to tell the time to the 15 minutes. They have worked extremely hard.


	Reminders:
w/c: 06.05.24 – Sport’s Week we ask that the children come to school in sensible sport’s wear (no crop tops)
Wednesday 8th April – Sport’s Day pm
Saturday 18th May – Summer Fair
Friday 24th May – Break Up for Half Term – own clothes day
Tuesday 9th July – Year 2 School Trip
[bookmark: _GoBack]Friday 12th July – Year 2 Leavers Disco
Wednesday 17th July at 1.30pm – Year 2 End of Year Concert 

	Reading
	Maths
	Spellings

	Please encourage your child to read their RWI book at least 3 times a week. This is really important to help develop your child’s fluency (speed of reading).


Please remember to send your child’s reading books into school on a Thursday!

	Please complete the time activity sheet that is in your child’s back. We ask for them to write the time as below:

quarter to 8
half past 7
12 o’clock
	The children were sent home the year 2 common exception words. We have highlighted the ones that they do not know. Please continue to work on these with your child.
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